
Office of the Clerk, Board of Supervisors 
County of Siskiyou 

Notice of Scheduled Vacancy on 
Board, Commission or Committee 

Notice is Hereby Given that there are three scheduled vacancies on the Siskiyou County 
Planning Commission, for representatives of Supervisorial Districts 1, 2 and 4, with terms ending 
June 30, 2029. 

For further information, please contact the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 311 Fourth Street, 
Room 201, Yreka, CA 96097; telephone (530) 842-8084, or toll free 1.888.854.2000 ext. 8084. 

I, Laura Bynum, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Siskiyou, State of California, 
hereby certify that the above Notice of Scheduled Vacancy was posted on April 7, 2025. 

 Laura Bynum, County Clerk and 
 ex-officio Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 in and for the County of Siskiyou 

  

Vacancy(ies)   
   
   

Anticipated Appointment Date  

By: s:/ Wendy Winningham, Deputy

District 1  –  Blair Hart District 2  –  Tony 
Melo District 4  –  Dusty Veale

June  17, 2025


